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 Ref: CUB/REG/Notice/0017/20240612/01                               Date: 12th June, 2024  

Notice   

Canadian University of Bangladesh will remain closed from 15th June, 2024 to 

20th June 2024 on account of Eid-ul-Adha.  

The Admission Office will remain closed on 17th June, 2024 only.  

Friday classes of Summer 2024 trimester’s will be conducted on 14th June, 

2024 and 21st June, 2024  as per class schedule.   

 
_____________________________  

A. S. M. G. Faruk  

Joint Registrar (Registrar in Charge) 


